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Summit’s Resident Hall Updates
Construction Continues as we move towards our Fall 2012 Grand Opening!

Men desiring to be Preachers of the
Word:  We are now taking
applications for enrollment in
Summit’s School of Preaching.
Should you be one that the Lord has
called for a preaching ministry and
would like to know more about our
new program, please contact us!

Be a part of Summit’s School of
Preaching  and  keep  us  in  your
prayers as  the work still moves us
forward  by Faith  in Jesus Christ!

"From the cowardice that shrinks from
new truth, from the laziness that is content
with half truths, from the arrogance that
thinks it knows all truth, O, God of Truth,

deliver us."


